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Commissioners voting in the negative: 

 

None 

 

  

The next item to be considered by the Board of Commissioners was to conduct a public 

comment period pursuant to Section 2.06(g) of the Open Meetings Act.  The following persons 

had registered to provide comments under the guidelines established by Resolution No. 7611 

approved on January 11, 2011 by the Board of Commissioners:  Joe Iosbaker (subject: permits 

for activities at city building); Pat Hunt (subject: appeal process for permit applications for 

public buildings); Newland Smith (subject: process of permit application for use of public 

space); and Eric Ruder (subject: permit process for use of public premises).  Durring the 

meeting, public comments were provided by Joe Iosbaker concerning the process for applying 

for permits on the Daley Center Plaza during the dates of the NATO/G8 summits.  Andy Thayer 

inquired about a commitment to grant permits for the Daley Center or Grant Park.  Finally, 

Newland Smith quoted statements from religious leaders and scholars about the need to 

challenge the hardship on humanity by G8 nations and opposition to wars waged by NATO 

nations.  

 There being no further business to come before the meeting, the meeting was adjourned. 
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APPROVED: 

 

 

___________________________________ 

      Chairman  






























